A exciting opportunity to actively engage with the revised L1-3 Chemistry standards over the next 3 years.
SCENZ will be providing ready to use resources and PLD programs from the second half of 2023.
We are looking for interested teachers to form working parties to help develop these new resources and hopefully form the nucleus of our team who will deliver the F2F PLD at regional level.
We envisage 8 to 10 teachers from a variety of background, experience and geographical location forming the first working party to develop materials for the two L1 chemistry standards. Most of the work would occur at a F2F venue (still to be decided) over a weekend before the end of Term 2      (10-11th or 17-18th June are indicative possibilities).  But there would also be some hours of individual preparatory work before the meeting and more afterwards to refine the resources. 
This individual time plus attendance at the 2 day hui will be reimbursed at a contracted rate of $60/hour. 
All travel accommodation and catering expenses for the meeting will be covered by SCENZ.
If you are interested in forming part of this writing group, please send the following information to ian.torrie@gmail.com by 20th May.

Name:
School:
Email:
I am interested in being part of the writing group including attendance at a T2 weekend hui:       Y/N
I am interested in using provided resources to deliver PLD to other teachers in my region:      Y/N
The standard I am particularly interested in is:  C1.2  Chemical reactions(int) / C1.4 Properties of chemicals  (ext)   
A brief paragraph about your background and experience:



